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Stay in Thailand June 2018 
The new school year started about half May in Thailand. We met the sponsored students and selected new ones for 

scholarship. Until now, already 388 secondary students were sponsored by Belgisaan : on this way, they had the 

opportunnity for a better future.  

We visited also the students of our “Food Program”, including some new ones. Until now, 75 primary students joined 

this project, and so they don’t need to study with an empty stomach. At home, they have often a lack of food 
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The selection of the new sponsored students happens by the school in collaboration with Belgisaan. Also this year 

we have again some new sponsored students. 

   
 

 



We visit daily the poor people, also the family of the new sponsored students.  

   
 

  
We distributed clothes to the poor people in Bannarong  

  

  



 

 

We visited again Niyom in Bannarong who was very sick. 

He had a lot of pain. When we were back in Belgium we 

heard that he died. His family thanks Belgisaan for the help.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During her first stay in Thailand, our member Joyce visited the family of 

her penfriend Nout in Bansakoo : they wrote letters to each other when they 

were in primary 6, 16 years ago, via the school and Belgisaan. Nout is now 

barber in Bangkok, but Joyce met her son and mother.  

 

 

 

 

 

Kampeth is a new sponsored student of Belgisaan. He studies in 

secondary 4 in the school Tessaban 3 of Udon Thani. We visited his 

family. His father looks for plastic bottles in the rubbish bins to sell. 

His mother had a headoperation and is partly paralysed, but she still 

works at the market to earn some money. Sometimes is it not enough. 

Kampeth helps his mother often after school . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the school Tessaban5 of Udon Thani, we received the 

visit of Mr. Surapol Jarmwutipreecha,  representative of 

the people and mayor of Udon Thani (3th on the picture).  

He appreciated the work of Belgisaan and congratulated 

us.  

 


